**CITY OF BURNABY** 

**MEMORANDUM** 

ITEM

MANAGER'S REPORT NO.

13 71

COUNCIL MEETING

94/12/19

TO:

MAYOR AND COUNCIL

1994 DECEMBER 13

FROM:

DIRECTOR PLANNING AND BUILDING

OUR FILE: 08.128

X. REF.:

00.411

SUBJECT: BURNABY TRANSPORTATION PLAN:

**COUNCIL ADOPTION** 

The Burnaby Transportation Plan (draft) was adopted by the Traffic and Transportation Committee at its meeting of 1994 November 9. Subsequently staff were directed to provide copies of the draft Transportation Plan to all members of Council for their review and comment prior to bringing it forward for formal adoption by Council in 1995 January.

Attached is a draft copy of the document for your review. We would appreciate any comments you may have with regard to the Transportation Plan prior to Friday 1995 January 6. Should you have any questions I would invite you to contact Bob Glover, Manager, Transportation Planning at 294-7405.

D.G. Stenson, Director

PLANNING AND BUILDING

RG\db

Attachment

cc: Acting City Manager